4F, No. 10-x, Lane xx 

Hanchang St., Lingya Dist. 
Kaohsiung City 80276, Taiwan

CELL: 09xx7xx2xx
E-mail: jessxxriclxx@gmail.com
30 April 2012

Miss Chiou-Fang Yeh
Administrative assistant
Office of General Affairs, National Central University 
No. 300, Zhongda Rd., Zhongli City 
Taoyuan County 32001, Taiwan 
Dear Miss Yeh,
I am writing to complain that the part-time worker from your administrative unit did not appear punctually to open the door to the campus hall we ordered.

On 1 March, 2012 we placed an order with your firm for 8 hours campus hall use, from 9:00 a.m. to 17:00 p.m. on 8 April 2012.  The fee was paid in full on the same day.  However, when we arrived at the campus hall at the appointed time, there was no one there to open the door for us.  We had to call and then wait for 40 minutes before the part-time worker finally appeared.
This error put us in a difficult position, as we had to stand outside the hall in bad weather and wait.  Also, we urgently needed the hall for rehearsals for our graduation performance, and the delay caused some confusion in our scheduled work.  
To make up for our loss, I am writing to request a refund of the rental fee for the campus hall for that morning.  And I hope you would see to it that that such errors do not happen again. 
I look forward to hearing from you soon.
Yours sincerely
Erica Lee

Erica Lee
Administrative Executive of Graduation Performance
